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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Age-Friendly Committee Resolution Concerning Font Size on Street 

Signs 

To: City Council 

From: Justin Letourneau, Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator 

 

At their meeting on October 24, 2024, the Age-Friendly Committee passed the following 

resolution: 

That Council DIRECT staff to prepare a report regarding increasing the font size 

on street signs for new subdivisions and replacement signs. 

Council previously approved this request through Report CC 2022-49 - Age Friendly Ad 

Hoc Committee Recommendations for Municipal Street Signs on July 12, 2022, and 

through Memorandum CLK-C 36-2023 - Age Friendly Committee Resolution Respecting 

Font Size on Street Signs on February 28, 2023.  

This memo is to serve as a reminder of the resolution, and as a request from the 

Committee for staff to bring forward its report as soon as possible. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Justin Letourneau 

Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator 


